
 

CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS 

 
Ref. No.: Cir/RBS/2019-20/No.108 

From: Psychological Counselor 

To: All Parents (Class 1 to Class 10) 

Subject: Information for telephonic counseling 

 
Date: 25.03.2020 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

As a school, the social-emotional development and the health of the students 

have always been our priority, along with academics. In light of this view, we 

would like to inform you that telephonic counseling services would be provided 

if any student wishes to avail the same. 

 
 

The sessions conducted would be on one-to-one basis. Confidentiality of the 

sessions would be maintained and information shared during these sessions 

would remain between the student and the counselor unless there is any evidence 

that your child seems to be in a stage of harming himself/herself or someone 

else. Selected information will be shared with the school leadership. 

 
 

Counseling services will be provided only during official school hours, that is, 

from 8:00 am to 3:00 pm. Sessions will be conducted with prior appointment. 

You can reach out to our school psychological counselors on below mentioned 

numbers: 

1) Heta Dwivedi - 8128544158 

2) Aakanksha Varghese - 9986071608 

Thank you and stay safe. 

Regards, 

Ms. Heta Dwivedi 
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